
From: Beard, Cheryl F.
To: Burgis, David <Burgis_David@scdps.state.sc.us>

Adams, Marcia S. <Adams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.us>
CC: Jones, Angela L. <Jones_AngelaL@scdps.state.sc.us>

Date: 10/18/2001 1:40:13 PM
Subject: CDL salary approvals

The following employees have been approved to receive a 5% increase for their CDL re-certification. The effective date of 
their increase is October 17, 2001; payable November 16, 2001.

Dean Rhode
Steven Roberts
Cynthia Simmons
Kimberly Fralick
Violeta Arcalas
Barbara Reese
Michelle Croft
Janie Aiken

If you have any questions please give me a call. Thanks, Cheryl
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